
NOTICE AS TO ACTION TO INCREASE WATER AND  

SEWER SERVICE RATES FOR 2024 
 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the WOODMOOR WATER 

AND SANITATION DISTRICT NO. 1 (the “District”) will be considering increasing domestic 

water service rates and sanitary sewer service rates for 2024.  A list of the proposed rate increases is 

set forth in Attachment A and Attachment B below.  Such action will be considered during a public 

hearing to be held at 1:30 P.M. during a special meeting of the Woodmoor Water and Sanitation 

District No. 1 on Monday, December 18, 2023.  The meeting will be held at 1845 Woodmoor Drive, 

Monument, Colorado.   

 

 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 

    WOODMOOR WATER AND SANITATION DISTRICT NO. 1 

 

 

    By:  /s/ Norton & Smith    

            A Professional Corporation 

 

 

Post on:  The District’s official website 

Posted dates:  November 15, 2023, through December 18, 2023 

 

 

 

Rate Increases (see Attachment A and Attachment B) 


